Mark Keppel High School

Student Bulletin Tuesday, April 15, 2014
Bell Schedule R
Special Events:
None
Today’s Meetings:

	Who
	       Where
	When
	           Comments


None
Athletics
	Team
	       Opponent
	   Game Time
	    Location


Boys V Tennis (dismiss 1:30 pm)

South Pasadena HS

3:15 pm

Away
Real Seniors vs Fake Seniors Basketball game -  Come see your favorite teachers win the basketball game on April 30th.  The teachers are guaranteed to win with Mr. Dultz, Mr. Tran, Ms. Rapp, Mrs. Hake, and Mr. Chu playing.  Names of more players will be announced tomorrow.  Can you guess the name of our coach?  ~Ms. Cisneros

The Bookroom has 2 summers' worth of novels & such that were "abandoned" in lockers at the end of the school year.  If you think one may belong to you & you still want it, you MUST come to the Bookroom by the end of this week to claim it.  Beginning next week, all unclaimed books will be offered to whomever would like one on a first-come, first-served basis.  M. Miller
LAST CHANCE TO AVOID TEXTBOOK DAMAGE FINES!  You have until the end of April to bring books with any kind of damage to the Bookroom to be repaired or replaced AT NO CHARGE.  After this time, standard damage fines will be applied.   ~M. Miller

Seniors: PTSA  parents will be here every Thursday, at lunch, in Palm Court, for Grad Nite signups.   ~Miss Rosso
Professionally recorded DVDs of the spring musical, Beauty and the Beast, have been made and will be ready in about a week, or so.  We are currently taking pre-orders.  If you would like to purchase one, please see Dr. Bartlett (C113) or Ms. Phillips (A114). They are only $10 and are a wonderful viewing of the show, done by professional videographers and sound/film editors. The money will be due on 4/28 when you collect your DVD at lunch or after school in the Palm Court area with the Band Boosters.    They also include still photos of the show, along with the full cast, crew, and orchestra list. Checks can be made to Band Boosters and are a fund raiser for the musical theatre program.  Thanks for your support!  Ms. Phillips

Attention all prospective clubs- if you are interested in starting a club or renewing your club for the 2014-2015 school year you must attend a lunch meeting on Tues. April 15 in room A119. Email Mrs. Carmona if you have any questions.   Mrs. Carmona

Lost and Found items:    If you have lost an item and are in the "A" building, come by the Attendance office and check if your item has been found.  Some items found are Eye Glass Frames, Personal "Keys" and other miscellaneous items.

The Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk office is now recruiting student volunteers for the Statewide Direct Primary Election, June 3, 2014.  Student volunteers will be assigned to Precinct Accountability or Ballot Inspection, unpack, re-pack, inspect, sort, and prepare ballots for tallying.  More information and application is available in the Career Center.  Deadline is April 18 to submit your application. --Mrs. E. Robles

